COMMUNICATION - C90
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Emanuella Darrigol

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 11:07 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Urgent measures

II am very much opposed to the Supposed developments that would impact the corner of Yonge and Steeles And
Steele’s two Hilda Steele’s These two proposed building cities they plan to build How far and beyond with the
current infrastructure and support that is a very busy corner and if this construction is allowed to go forward it would
impact the area for at least seven years There’s hardly been information to the Community Proposed towers on both
building sites Far exceed any reasonable height and far exceeds legal height restrictions already in Where are the
green spaces there’s no mention of a new community centre For use of the public not just the new development
residences and do we really need a hotel The Choose this location because it’s the closest They can get to Toronto
all they need to do is cross the street and there in Toronto where you can A bus will take you directly to the subway
While we are all concern Covid 19 I believe they’re taking that distraction to push their way forward Please do not
let them push through this building without more public involvement more consideration to infrastructure they have
to Controlled they can’t just build massive city towers without community involvement Sincerely Emanuella
Darrigo A k.a. Mala Dee Sincerely Emanuella Darrigo A k.a. Mala Dee



